THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

February 26, 2018

Mr. David Smallwood
142 N. 10th Street
Grover Beach, California 93433

Dear Mr. Smallwood,

Thank you for taking the time to write and share your story
with President Donald J. Trump. He is honored by the opportunity
to serve you and the American people.

White House staff reviewed your correspondence and
forwarded it to the appropriate Federal agency for further action.

For additional information about the Federal government in the
meantime, please visit www.USA.gov or call 1-800-FED-INFO.

Respectfully,

The Office of Presidential Correspondence




